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          Bulletin 2 

Dear Competitor, 
 
Thank you for your entry. 
 
If you intend to withdraw your entry, please contact the secretary  
Josephine Lane-Flynn:- 086 8376934 ASAP to allow those on our reserve list a 
chance to move up into the main field. 
 
Please ensure both Driver and Co-Drives licenses are current and in date, they 
must be produced at recce sign on. 
Drivers must have current IRDS/ BRDS in place for documentation scrutiny.  
IRDS/BRDS forms on Sportity App under Competitor Information. 
 
 
 
Yours in Motorsport, 
 

Seamus McTigue 
 
Seamus McTigue 
Clerk of the Course 
Midland Moto Stages 2023 
 
 
 
     

                                                          
  

 

 


